e
e

Town of Enfield

Planning Board
74 Lockehaven Road

Enfield, New Hampshire 03748
VOICE 603-632-4067 * FAX 603-632-7391
Cell (603)848-8218

EMAIL sosgood@enfield.nh.us

TOWN OF ENFIELD
PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held at
the Enfield Public Works Facility located at 74 Lockehaven Rd. on Wednesday, June 11, 2014, at
7:00 PM, the following public hearing will be held:

I.  Review a Request for a Minor Subdivision at 8 Sunrise Farm, Map 12 Lot 11.

If the application is deemed complete by the Planning Board a Public Hearing on
the Subdivision will be held.

Information on the location and description of the work requested is available for inspection at the
Enfield Planning/Zoning Office or by e-mail request sent to sosgood@enfield.nh.us.

Scott Osgood
Enfield Town Planner
Posted May 28, 2014



